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I OPPOSE [HB 2005]. 

 

The subject matter of [HB 2005] is too complicated for the Oregon Health 

Authority(OHA). The OHA will need a plethora of Consultants and Attorneys just to tie 

its' administrative shoes.  

 

[HB 2005] will be very expensive to implement and to provide sustained services.  

 

From the TEXT of [HB 2005], "...SECTION 1. The Oregon Health Authority shall 

study behavioral health. The authority shall submit a report in the manner provided by 

ORS 192.245, and may include recommendations for legislation, to the interim 

committees of the Legislative Assembly related to health no later than September 15, 

2026."  

 

**  [HB 2005] has 'No' Budget allocation and Funding Source(s) are not identified to 

pay for the professional report dictated by [ORS 192.245].  

 

** [HB 2005] has 'No' Budget allocation or identified Funding Source(s) to provide for 

construction, implementation and as a sustained service provider.  

 

 [HB 2005] and is hereby declared incomplete and therefore is an incompetent piece 

of Legislation. 

 

*** [HB 2005] as incompetent Legislation, should be rejected and denied (with 

extreme prejudice).   

  

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


